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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact: Susana Goldman 
October 4, 2018             Office: (336) 290-8679 

THE SOUTH ANNEX LIBRARY IS NOW CLOSED 
 

Due to water and water related damage, resulting from the past inclement weather, the South Annex 

Library will not reopen.  Alamance County Public Libraries will continue to provide free Internet service to 

southern and northern Alamance through the Mobile Café service, please find this schedule here: 

https://www.alamancelibraries.org/services/mobile-vehicles.  Library patrons may also return their library 

materials through this new service as well. 

Alamance County Public Libraries will continue to service southern and northern Alamance County 

through a bookmobile in the near future. 

# # # 

If you would like more information about this topic, please contact Susana Goldman at 336-290-8679 or 

email at sgoldman@alamancelibraries.org. 
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